4 Assemblyman

Joe DeStefano

Event

In Partnership with the
Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office.

Friday, September 23
l1la.m.-1p.m.
Longwood Public Library

800 Middle Country Road, Middle Island, NY 11953

These events are a great opportunity to dispose of unwanted
medication safely. Disposing of meds this way keeps them out
of the hands of children and helps protect the environment.

This will be a drive-thru event. All medications must
be emptied from their containers and placed loosely
in zip-lock bags. Only pills are collected. No liquids.

If you have questions please contact
Assemblyman Joe DeStefano’s District Office at
3245 Route 112, Building 2, Ste. 6, Medford, NY 11763

(631) 207-0073 « destefanoj@nyassembly.gov



